
   

 

   

 

The Bewdley School 

Stourport Road 

Bewdley 

Worcestershire 

DY12 1BL 

 

9th July, 2020 

Dear Year 7 Pupil, 

 

I am writing to you as a year 7 student and I want to share my great experiences about 

school with you. 

On my first day I was worried about getting lost, but when I arrived at school it didn’t seem 

that big and it was easy to locate places. Don’t worry, it is not as big as you think and 

there’s always someone to ask if you get lost. When you start you will get a timetable 

which will tell you what lessons you need to be in, where the lessons are and the initials of 

the teachers who will be teaching you each subject. You also get a booklet/planner that 

explains many useful things which may answer some of the questions you have. Inside the 

booklet it will say what time your different lessons are, correct school uniform, correct 

school equipment, school rules and more. You will have homework for each subject that 

has to be handed in by a specific date but you have plenty of time to complete the 

homework given to you. You don’t get homework over the holidays as it’s a time for you 

to take a break from school work and relax.  

There are lots of fun and enjoyable clubs and sports, film night and more. You get time to 

see your friends at lunch and break time if you’re not in the same class. You can own a 

locker or share it with someone, the price is £5, they have a lot of space and somewhere 

you can hang things. You will either choose a locker outside under the locker shed or 

inside. You also will get given keys for your locker.  

I hope this letter has helped you understand more about life at Bewdley High School. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rosie. 


